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--T-shirts, long sleeve shirts and sweatshirts were designed, screen 

printed and will be made available for sale at the Rendezvous. They look 

great and appear to be better quality than the shirts we had made last 

year. We hope they will sell as well as the shirts did last year. 80% of the 

Promotional Budget was spent for the shirts and it is anticipated that we 

will cover the expense and make a profit.

--Currently, we do not have an update on the status of the window 

sticker/decals. We hope to have more information soon.

--I will also have all the remaining promotional items available for sale at 

the Rendezvous as well. There is some pewter items left as well as a 

number of license plates and patches.


